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Car Park project May 2023 update

After delays relating to the production of revised drawings for the car park scheme that will site the car park at the front of the Millenium Field, a revised plan has been produced along with a revised costing.
Whilst no contractor has been appointed at this time to carry out the construction works Bill Kears who to date have carried out the necessary survey work have now been instructed by the Parish Council to submit a planning application to MVDC. It is hoped that there will be a positive response to the application by the end of August 2023.
In the intervening 3 months up to date quotations for the work will be obtained so that if we receive permission to proceed a works instruction can be placed in September 2023.
At this time indications are that the total cost is likely to be in the region of £100,000 this estimate includes for the necessary construction work, the installation of 2 automated bollards and a vehicle height control barrier at the entrance.
Low level lighting will be provided in the car park area and investigations are currently underway to determine whether the Pavillion’s electrical power supply can support the installation of electric vehicle charging facilities.
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